





Parsons, Susan

From: Craig Rogers <craig.rogers1@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 08, 2014 9:13 AM
To: Parsons, Susan

Subject: Re: City Council...

Hi Susan, You are always right on top of things. The city is fortunate to have you in their employ. The date of
11/5 is perfect, the subject is Street Fee. Thank you...Craig Rogers

On Mon, Sep 8, 2014 at 9:04 AM, Parsons, Susan <Susan.Parsons(@portlandoregon.gov> wrote:

Hello Craig,

All Wednesdays in November are available. 11/5 is the earliest. Would that date work for you? Let me know your
subject also.

Susan Parsons
Assistant Council Clerk

City of Portland

susan.parsons@portlandoregon.gov

503.823.4085

From: Craig Rogers [mailto:craig.rogers1@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, September 08, 2014 8:58 AM

To: Parsons, Susan

Subject: City Council...

Good-morning Susan, Is there an opportunity/opening to address City Council for the 3 minutes early
November. Thank you...Craig Rogers
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